
 

Robben Island affirms its business as usual

Robben Island Museum (RIM) has assured all tourists and guests that it is business as usual following an incident with a
chartered ferry that partially sank between Cape Town and Robben Island.

RIM has also ensured that it is compliant with national laws and regulations.

The incident of a partially sunken ferry occurred on 15 September 2017.
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